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This type of problem is generally associated with high-pressure 
reloads. 

Remington Arms Company, Inc. does warranty its products against any 
defects in materials and workmanship. However, under the circum­
stances when the damage resulted from a condition beyond our control, 
we cannot of course, assume any responsibility or liability for the 
present condition of the rifle, or for your missed trophy. However, 
we do want to be as helpful as possible to you and, as a gesture of 
customer good-will, are replacing the trigger assembly in your rifle 
at no-charge. 

Thank you for having afforded us this opportunity to be of service 
to you, and we trust that our handling meets with your approval. 

Sincerely, 

JAS:tpp 
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